
 

 

Thursday 21 December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Thank you for all of your continued support of our lovely school this term! It has certainly been a 
busy one, rounded of by beautiful Christmas celebrations for all of our children.  I would like to 
take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas from myself and all the staff at 
school.   
 
Each class have completed their class blog, please have a look on our website. Mrs Richardson is 
also in the process of uploading photos from the past few days.  
 
Yesterday, you should have received your child's Autumn snapshot report (and LSP if they are on 
the SEND register).  If you wish to discuss this with your child's class teacher or Mrs Roberts, our 
SENDCo, in the new year, please get in touch and we will arrange for that to happen for you.  We 
have a staff training day on Monday 8th January so we look forward to welcoming the children 
back on Tuesday 9th January for another jam-packed term of learning and activities.   
 
I would also like to mention a few things brought to my attention by parents over the last couple 
of week that will hopefully help clear up any confusion in the Spring term: 

• Please note that our uniform policy, whilst being as simple and as cost effective as 
possible, does not include the wearing of leggings for school.  If you are struggling with 
any aspect of our uniform, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.   

• In line with our policy, the house points and behaviour points that children receive are 
logged on to Arbor and are visible to you if you open the app.  Please feel free to contact 
us to discuss any of these points with the class teacher.  If your child receives a level 3 "fix 
it" we will also call you discuss it further.   

• Please check you accounts for ordering lunches at school to ensure that it is clear for the 
start of the new term. 

 
After Christmas, there may be a slight change to PE & Forest school days, but this will be 
communicated with you in the first week back.  
 
Stay safe everyone, have a lovey break together and we will see you all in January.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Victoria white 

 
Headteacher 


